

Ram Gram August 26, 2021

PTO MEETING TONIGHT!

6:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall

Earn a Casual Dress for your student(s).



SCHOOL NURSE

GSCS has been blessed to have Mrs. Danielle Hudak volunteer as our school nurse for a number of years. The 2021-2022 school year will be her last year to serve in this role. We are looking for someone with a nursing background to "shadow" Mrs. Hudak this year and move into the role for the 2022-2023 school year.

If you are interested or have questions, please contact Mrs. Girten at kgirten@evdio.org.



GRANDPARENT'S DAY

Grandparents' Day is currently scheduled for Thursday, September 16. Be sure to mark your calendars.



SAVE THE DATE

September 3- No School- Professional Development Day for Teachers

September 6- No School- Labor Day

BOX TOPS AND COKE REWARDS

Be sure to read the flyers attached regarding Box Tops and Coke Rewards. This is a great way to give back to the school.





SAINTS IN THE MAKING

For the month of August, our saint spotlight is St. Joseph.

Memorare to St. Joseph
Remember, O most pure spouse of the Blessed
Virgin Mary, my great protector,
Saint Joseph, that no one ever had recourse to your
protection, or implored your aid without obtaining
relief. Confiding therefore in your goodness, I come
before you. Do not turn down my petitions, foster
father of the Redeemer, but graciously receive
them.
Amen.

MIDTERM

Quarter 1 midterm is Tuesday, September 7. If you are having trouble seeing your child's grades in Power School, please call the school office.

Catholic Schools: Saints in the Making